
OCTOBER 2022

BLUE SCHOOL PARENTS ASSOCIATION – NEW TEAM

Dear Parents and Carers

As you may have read in a recent newsletter, the previous Blue School Parents
Association (PA)  committee have stepped down after many years and immense
fundraising.

We, as the new PA committee, wanted to take this opportunity to introduce ourselves, talk
about  the PA and future plans – and encourage any feedback and collaboration.

The Blue School Parents Association is an independent charity that through a variety of
activities  raises money for the enrichment of our children’s lives at the Blue School. When
your child joins the  school you, as carers and parents, automatically become members of
the PA and have the  opportunity to help decide how funds are raised and spent.

We understand, as parents ourselves, that these unpredictable times are going to be
challenging – and we hope to pull us all together to add value to children within the school
and build community  without overwhelming. Our initial, simple goal is to cement
relationships between parents and carers, the school and the PA.

We are looking forward to taking the PA into a new phase and hope with your support that
we can  continue to add to the foundations that the previous teams have built.

With this in mind, we ask you please to complete the survey attached with your family so
that we  can understand where monies raised could best be spent, and what events you
may like to see and  would be happy to support. We will also share this with reps on
Whatsapp.

https://forms.gle/nMYCuzwvi7cjPCyj8

These ideas will then be put before the school senior leadership team and the school
council (pupils  in school across the years) who will both then filter these down to a
preferred wish list.

We thank Ms Jones, Mr Hammer and all the staff at the Blue School - as well as parents
and carers - as they have all shown us amazing support so far. We look forward to
representing you, meeting  you, and getting some events in the diary!

If you have any other thoughts, please grab us at pick up or email

blueschool.pa@gmail.com THANK YOU

Jane, Katy, Alison, Sharleen, Jen, Anna and George

(Please also look at The Blue School Facebook page, and the Blue School website which
will updated with information about new events and more about ourselves.)UE
SCHOOLPARENTS
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